
THIS WEEK, beginning Monday 15th July 2024 

Monday  10.15am Cremation service for Shirley Stewart 
Tuesday  10.30am Walking for Nature 
Wednesday  2.00pm Memorial service for Marion Edwards 
Thursday 1.00pm – 3.00pm Short Tennis in the Upper Hall 
 2.00pm Creative Arts Group 
Saturday 10.00am – 12.00pm Wesley’s – NMMC for Caribbean 
  Hurricane via Shelterbox 
Sunday  10.30am Holy Communion  
  led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge 
 6.00pm Farewell service for Mark & Judith 
  Wakelin (see Notice) 
 

Hymns and Readings for this morning’s service 
40 Blessed be the name of the Lord 
530 Great is the Lord 
78 Give thanks 
663 I the Lord of Sea and Sky 
 
Reading  Exodus 12 v21-42 (OT page 62) 
 

Prayer of the Week 
Loving God, 
as we watch the horrific scenes unfolding in Ukraine and Gaza over recent 
days, 
we pray for all who work for peace in places of conflict, often at great risk 
to themselves. 
Bless their efforts, and may justice, peace and freedom come to all who 
are oppressed.  Amen 
 

Anyone for Tennis? 
The first session took place this week and was 
very much enjoyed by those who attended.  It will 
run every Thursday afternoon from 1.00pm until 
3.00pm in the Lower Hall. 
Please come and join in – all are welcome. 

 
 
 

 

The collection for Sunday 7th July amounted to £75.15 

 
Panto 
Thank you to everyone who came to watch the panto last Saturday and to 
everyone who was involved in any way.  A great time was had by all and a 
magnificent £1068 was made for Melanoma UK in memory of Nicky 
Horton. 
This was in addition to the £500.00 made in the morning at the coffee bar 
and sales.  A big thank you to Julie Haines and all those who helped. 
 
The delicious church cream tea was well attended on Wednesday and of 
course the sun shone over Alan’s beautiful garden!!  A collection was also 
taken at this event towards Melanoma UK so the final donation will be in 
excess of £2,000.  Well done all!! 
 

Next Saturday 
Julie will again be running the coffee bar next Saturday in aid of the recent 
hurricane in the Caribbean where our Panto lighting technician Ian lives.  
As always your help and support would be much appreciated. 
 

Sunday Jobs 
The rota for August is now on the board and there are still some gaps for 
the rest of July so please sign up if you can. 
 

Farewell to Mark and Judith Wakelin 
The Farewell Service for Rev Mark and Judith Wakelin is on Sunday 21st 
July at 6pm.  The Circuit Service will be preceded by refreshments from 
5pm.  We would be extremely grateful for the donation of cakes which can 
be received from 4.30pm onwards.  Julie is happy to take cakes with her if 
you can bring them on Sunday morning. 
 
If you would like to make a contribution to Mark’s leaving gift, please 
place it in an envelope (in the Welcome Area) and hand to a steward.  
Thankyou. 
 

 
This week’s flowers have been arranged and donated by Julie 
Haines. 
 

 



 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
         NMMethodists 
 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 (Church Office) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm, Thu 12 – 4pm) 
Mrs Lee Monczak (Development Officer)  nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com 
Mrs Julia Morton (Senior Steward) 020 8942 2657 juliamorton@virginmedia.com 
Mrs Liz Edwards (Steward) 020 8949 4023 lizedwards513@gmail.com 
Mrs Julie Haines (Steward) 020 8395 0202 juliehaines53@gmail.com 
Charity Registration Number 1176621 

 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by CCLI Licence No. 4804 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
14th July 2024 

 

 
10.30am Morning Worship 
led by Mr David Fullbrook 

 
 
 

WELCOME 
 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 

Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area (Wesley’s) after Morning 
Worship.  Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 

So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 

Large print hymn books and Korean-English Bibles are available:  

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 
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